

ROARING 4

Official Newsletter of Apex 40

For Continuing Fellowship

PRESIDENT: JEAN REID

SECRETARY: MARJ. FLAHERTY

PHONE: 580 3001

PHONE: 232 7655

CORRESPONDENCE: 34 FERNHILL ST. GLEN WAVERLEY. 3150

NEXT DINNER

WEDNESDAY MAY 6TH, 1987

VENUE

BOX HILL GOLF CLUB

202 STATION ST. BOX HILL.

TIME

PRE DINNER DRINKS 7.00 - DINNER 7.30 P.M.

COST

And the second s

\$13.50 PER HEAD PLUS DRINKS.

BOOKINGS

MARJ. 232 7655 by APRIL 30th.

LAST MEETING: A lovely day was had by all who gathered at Ken & Barbie Neate,s lovely home at Langwarrin. The golf comp. proved moore difficult than expected. Plenty of triers, but not many winners. Thanks go to the girls, who were either brave or foolish, who collected the balls in the valley.

The Moomba weekend at Bonnie Doon was a great success as usual and thanks again to the hosts, the Dicks and the Margetts.

The Golf Day at Emerald Country Club nearly finished the golfers. Most came back with one leg shorter than the other. Poor Geoff Angus had to have a sleep to recover before the presentations. It was good to have the Stampfords and the Milners from Bendigo join us for this day.

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR LATEST PROUD GRANDPARENTS COLIN AND MARIANNE SPEIRS.

I have received a long letter from Lionel Mussell, which I will read to you at the next meeting.

Remember bookings for the Rort are due on May 1st. If you want a registration form please ring me and I will get one to you. Unfortunately the bus to the Rort

has been cancelled due to lack of interest.

REMEMBER To err is human, to really stuff things up, you need a computor. And it is better to live rich than to die rich. Also life is too full of problems to take it seriously. To knock a chip off a fellows shoulder, pat him on the back. Sign on a short toilet door - BEWARE OF THE LIMBO ROCKERS:-

SEE YOU ALL AT THE NEXT DINNER,

MARJ. FLAHERTY.